
 

 

 

Our learners following the learning for life curriculum have participated in a series of video calls arranged by the Birmingham Careers Hub and Birmingham 

Education Partnership (BEP) as well as a range of employers. As a result of this, our learners alongside our Art Instructor, illustrated what the Gatsby 

Benchmarks mean to them. Each benchmark was explained to them along with a visual resource, the learners then researched and recreated a sign on the 

IPAD pro with their interpretation.   

 

 


